
To whom it may concern: 

I am a current employee at Mt. Hood Community College. You see, I had such a positive and transformational experience during my 
time at a community college that I choose to work at the place that changed my life. Prior to MHCC, I was a high school drop out. No 
one believed in me. Heck, I DIDN'T believe in me. Then, for the first time in an academic setting, I could see myself doing well, 
thriving, fitting in. And I'm not alone - students across Oregon feel the same way. 

From high school drop out to earning my mater's degree, I am a proud community college graduate! Please consider additional 
funding for community colleges! 

Respectfully, 

Katelyn Goslin 


